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Notice is hereby given that the Port Jervis City School District Board 
of Education Meeting originally scheduled for Tuesday, June 2, 
2020 will now be held on Wednesday, June 10, 2020, in order to 
be in compliance with the rules of the Board of Elections.   
 
At this meeting the Board will canvass and certify the results of 
the Public Budget Vote and Election.  This Public Vote will be held 
Tuesday, June 9, 2020 via absentee ballot, which will be mailed to 
residents. 
 
Due to the closure of school by Governor’s Order, this meeting will 
be held via Google Meet.  
 
A link will be provided on our website for any members of the 
community wishing to view this meeting.   
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